No. 17/17/94-FB-VIII
Government of India
Ministry of Finance
Department of Economic Affairs
ook ke e e e
North Block. New Delhi.
the January 13, 2011

OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Subject:- Extension of Biomass Energy for Rural India Project.

Please find enclosed a copy of Government of Karnataka’s letter
dated 7.8.2010 regarding extension of GEF-UNDP project titled extension of
‘Biomass Energy for Rural India Project’ upto 31 December, 2012.

Department of Economic Affairs concurs with the proposal of the
Government of Karnataka. The UNDP is requested to consider the proposal
favorably.
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